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Council Meeting Decorum Announcement 
 
This meeting is being video streamed and can be viewed live or later on the 
City’s website. 
 
Members of the public who wish to address the council should complete a 
speaker slip which can be found at the back of the room. Speaker slips 
need to be turned in to the clerk prior to the beginning of each item. Please 
fully complete the speaker slip with name and any phonetic clarification, 
and preferred pronoun.  
 
So that everyone has the opportunity to address the council, members of 
the public are asked to observe the rules of decorum. The Council Rules of 
Procedure outline decorum expected in the chambers and can be found on 
our website, a copy is in the back of the room, and is summarized on the 
back of the speaker slip. 
 
For instance, use of swear words, yelling from the audience, physically 
threatening conduct, and displays of disrespect is discouraged. The 
presiding officer will request that a person cease disruptive conduct, and if 
not immediately stopped, the presiding officer will direct the person to leave 
the council meeting. 
 
Each speaker has 2 minutes to address the council. 
 
Please silence your cell phones or other communication devices and 
refrain from using flash photography or lights on video equipment. 
 
A cordless microphone, assisted listening device, and parking validations 
are available from the clerk. 
 
 
 
 


